Wilson Street Park

Sealed informal bids for the construction of the Baseball Field Drainage Design - Wilson Street
will be received at the office of the Town of Plymouth, 124 E. Water Street until 2:00 p.m. local
time on Thursday, August 25, 2022, at which time the bids received will be publicly opened and
read.

The Project consists of constructing the following major items:

New 8' wide asphalt multi-use path, picnic shelter, concrete pad, gravel parking area, fencing,
erosion control and minor landscaping.

Check the "Forms and Permits" Tab on our Home Page for more information.


https://www.visitplymouthnc.com/parksrec/page/wilson-street-park

